City of Cheviot Public Hearing, August 21, 2018

Council President Mark Waters opened the hearing at 7:15PM. The purpose of the hearing was to receive public
comments regarding the JEDD with Green Township for the new McAlister’s Deli.

No one from the public was present. Mr. Waters closed the hearing at 7:30PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jenny Eilermann, Clerk of Council




